HOTEL BODY URGES
MAHA GOVTTO ROLL
BACK 5% VAT HIKE

The Hotel And
Restaurant Association
& (Western India) -
HRAWI, on Wednesday
urged the Maharashtra
government to roll back the 5%
increase in Value Added Tax (VAT)
on liquor served at bars and
restaurants across the state. On
October 22, the Maharashtra
government raised VAT for permit
room liquor service by 5%,
resulting in a new total rate of

10%, according to the state
government notification.




